
THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC 
 
 
 

  

“SHOULDER TO SHOULDER” 

President:     Terry Carter  
Vice-President:    John Humphreys                         
Junior Vice President:  Rob Crepin 
Secretary:     Brian Parker     
Treasurer:    Bill Fisher      
Registrar:     David Le-Good   
BBQ:     Tom Parker 
Committee:    Trevor Dickson; Ian Ross; Ted Wedmaier; 
     Dave Wernowski; Brett Staines 
      
Patron:     Lance McCallum MP (Member for Bundamba) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 

Bundamba Q4304 
ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 

web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

Membership fees $10 Joining Fee + $35 for 1 year 
 daily fees $3 plus + $5.00 lunch  

   Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 8am-2pm  
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Committee for 2025-2026 

L-R  Trevor-Rob-Dave-Ian-Brett-John  

L-R  Bill-Ted-Terry-Brian-David  

 

AGM HELD 12/08/2025 



 

TALK TO TEXT INSTALLED AUGUST 2025 

 

MAN FLU – WE MEN SUFFER IT WELL!! 

 

 



   

GREAT WORK CRAIG! 

  

FIRE HOSE RACK                                  CRAIG AND ROB  

 



      

ROSS AND DAVID    DAVID AND BIG DAVE 

 

30TH ANNIVERSARY EVENT- 1ST NOVEMBER  



   

GREAT WORK GUYS! 

 

NEW CAGE FOR BOTTLE BIN STORAGE 

SALVATION ARMY 

 



Ipswich, QLD – 12 August 2025 

The Ipswich Men’s Shed Inc is delighted to announce the election 

of Terry as its new President, following the Annual General Meeting 

held on 12 August 2025. A familiar face and dedicated contributor to 

the Shed’s success, Terry steps into the role with a clear vision for a 

year filled with fresh energy, connection, and purpose. 

Terry’s leadership journey within the Shed has been marked by 

thoughtful planning, heartfelt storytelling, and a deep commitment to 

member well-being. Now, as President, he’s ready to guide the Shed 

into a new season of growth and camaraderie. 

Members are already expressing their excitement about the year 

ahead. 

Under Terry’s leadership, the Shed will focus on: 

•   Creating inclusive activities that spark joy and                

participation 

•   Strengthening communication and member engagement 

•   Supporting well-being through creative and practical 

initiatives 

•   Encouraging leadership continuity and mentoring future 

leaders 

•   Deepening ties with the Ipswich community and local 

organisations 

The Ipswich Men’s Shed continues to be a place where skills are 

shared, stories are told, and friendships are forged. With Terry as 

President, the future looks bright—and full of purpose. 



     

HOSPICE FUND RAISING GAUGE-BY TED       KNIFE BOX-BY ROB  

      

STORAGE CONTAINER COMING SOON! 

 

 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

30TH AUGUST -  BUNNING’S BBQ 

4TH SEPTEMBER - FATHERS DAY WORKSHOP BUNNING’S 5-7PM 

19TH OCTOBER  -  BBQ BUNNING’S  

 

      

BILL AND ANNE ON A RECENT TRIP & ADRIAN RECOVERING WELL! 



   

NICE TO SEE KERRY   GEOFF AND YOWIE  

   

SHED SUPPORTS PROSTATE CANCER LUNCH  -     LUMBERJACKS! 

 JOHN WORKING WITH WOOD!!! 



VISION CHRISTIAN FAMILY CHURCH 

NEED DONATIONS OF CHILDREN’S CLOTHING, SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

SMALL TOYS, BOOKS, HAIRBRUSHES, TOOTHBRUSHES   

SMALL ENOUGH TO FIT IN A SHOE BOX TO BE SENT O/S 

CAN YOU HELP? REQUESTED BY ROSS ELIOTT 

 

  

SNOW AT 92    SADLY WE LOST A DEAR FRIEND, KEV 

(proudly printed by Jennifer Howard MP) 

 



 

FOOT NOTE! 

THANK YOU TO ALL MEMBERS WHO ATTENDED OUR RECENT 

AGM ON 12 AUGUST 2025, AND FOR THOSE WHO NOMINATED AND 

WERE ELECTED TO THE COMMITTEE. 

PERSONALLY, I THANK ALL WHO SUPPORTED ME IN MY ELECTION  

RESULT.  (8TH TIME) 

AS PRESIDENT, I HOPE TO LEAD A TEAM THAT WILL LOOK AFTER 

ALL MEMBERS IN ANY WAY WE CAN, THROUGH SUPPORT AND 

FRIENDSHIP. 

I KNOW ALL MEMBERS DO NOT AGREE WITH DECISIONS I HAVE 

MADE AND THE WAY IN WHICH I GUIDE THE SHED.  HOWEVER, I AM 

ALWAYS AVAILABLE TO TALK AND DISCUSS ANY DIFFERENCES AND 

DECISIONS THAT YOU ARE NOT HAPPY WITH. 

LIFE IS SHORT AND HOPEFULLY WE CAN ALL WORK FOR THE 

BETTERMENT OF THE SHED AND ITS MEMBERS THROUGH MUTUAL 

RESPECT AND FRIENDSHIP.   TERRY  

 


